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Write your submission 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I am writing to express my Objection to the Planning of the Quarry for 175 Northern Highway, Wallan.  

 

We bought in Wallan nearly three years ago in a newly developed area to build our family and a life. 

Funnily enough VERY close to where the quarry is proposed. We’ve invested in this community and are 

disappointed that a quarry will be ‘built’ so close to our home and newly developed area. This quarry will 

not only affect our quality of life for years to come, it will affect the stability of our home, the price of our 

home and those around us. 

 

There are so many places to ‘build’ a quarry, why so close to homes and an up and coming suburb. New 

families have made the move to this beautiful little town. This will not just affect one or two people, the 

entire community will be affected. We don’t have the infrastructure to house all these trucks and extra 

traffic.  

 

This will drive people away from the town quickly.To top this all off, the health risks that come along with 

the quarry is a HUGE risk to the community. 

 

Please reconsider this quarry. Let’s not think about who will benefit from the $ value. But those of the 

community that matter and built this town to what it is. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jessica McKenzie 

 

I confirm that I have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission. 






